Western Gateway Committee

Mark Aiken <aikenaction@gmail.com>

Tue 7/23/2024 5:41 PM

To:Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov> Cc:bressor@wcvt.com
bressor@wcvt.com>

You don't often get email from aikenaction@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Josh,

Mark Aiken here. I am told there were some posts (that I missed seeing) looking for volunteers to serve on a committee whose purpose is to look at a pedestrian path from the trailer park and park&ride area to Richmond village. I would serve on that committee. Please let me know what I need to do.

Thanks! Mark

Freelance Writer Richmond, Vermont 802-734-6789 <u>aikenaction@gmail.com</u> <u>www.MarkAiken.com</u>

my blog: www.MarkAiken.com/aikenaction my dog's blog: www.AskOscarDog.blogspot.com